ADDENDUM NUMBER THREE

ROCKFISH ROAD SIDEWALK FOR TOWN OF HOPE MILLS
TOWN OF HOPE MILLS, NORTH CAROLINA

This Addendum Number Three is issued this 9" day of February, 2018 to all parties who hold a
set of Bid Documents for the project entitled “Rockfish Road Sidewalk” for the Town of Hope

Mills. This Addendum Number Three shall become part of the Contract Documents and its
receipt acknowledged on the Bid Documents at the time of bidding.

1. The bid opening for this project is being rescheduled to Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at

2:00 pm. The location of the bid opening remains unchanged.

The deadline for questions has been moved to 5:00 pm on Wednesday, February 14,
2018. A final addendum, if necessary, will be issued on Thursday, February 15.

This Addendum Number Three is issued this 9 day of February 2018.
This form must be signed and submitted with the bid sheet from the contract.

ACKNOWLEDGMENT: I acknowledge receipt of
Addendum No. 3 and included it with the Contract

Documents.
Bidder
By
Date
Mark A. Hamlett, P.E.
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